
Parental Circular-Pre School to Class II 

 

Dear Parent, 

In view of the extreme cold weather conditions, the 
management of the school acting on the advice of the Director 
of Education has decided to observe the winter break for Pre-
school to class II from Monday, the 29th December, 2014. 

The school shall re-open on Monday, the 12th January, 2015 
after the winter break. 

 

With regards 

Yours sincerely 

(Mona Rastogi) 
 Principal 
 
 


